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August 13, 2025 

Ogimaa-Kwe Claire Sault 
Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation 
2789 Mississauga Road, 
Hagersville, ON N0A 1H0 

 

Dear Ogimaa-Kwe Claire Sault, 

Hydro One is investing in your community. We are installing new 
technology as one of the first steps to prepare for growing electricity needs 
in the Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation community & area. This is 
being done to reduce outages and restore power faster to homes, 
businesses and communities.  
 
Following our March letter, Hydro One is planning to complete additional 
work on Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation reserve land & surrounding 
area. There is no cost for this upgrade work for the Band or customers. 
This will include pole inspection work as follows: 
 

- 3 poles on-reserve will be inspected starting early September 2025.  
 

The attached map, Figure 1, indicates the pole locations. 
 

Work in your community 

We continue to strengthen the electricity system in neighbourhoods across 
Ontario to prepare them for the future. Our customers and communities 
have expressed a shared need for a more sustainable and resilient system. 
 
As part of this work, Hydro One technicians will review the current 
conditions of poles (and if needed an adjacent pole). This work may include 
taking detailed pictures of the poles and the equipment mounted on them. 
Note that this process will not include any construction work and will not 
disrupt the power supply in your community.  
 

Engagement and Communication 

Hydro One is committed to open communication and values your input. We 
invite you to share any concerns, questions or insights you may have 
regarding the planned work. Your feedback is essential to the planning 
process, and we would be pleased to arrange a meeting to discuss the 
project details and address any inquiries you may have. 

We look forward to the opportunity to engage with you on this initiative.  
 

Proactively finding ways to support the communities where we live 

and work 

We believe building a workforce that reflects the diverse population of the 
communities where we live and work is key to our success. We wanted to 
provide upcoming training and employment opportunities related to the 
above-mentioned work. These positions are posted through our partner 
Honeywell. To learn more please visit: 
https://careers.honeywell.com/vus/en/honeywell. 

https://careers.honeywell.com/vus/en/honeywell
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As a trusted Partner, we continually look to build and grow our strong 
relationship with your community, and with all communities across Ontario.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Erika Dawson 
Sr. Advisor, Indigenous Relations 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
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Figure 1: 3 Pole Inspection locations on Mississaugas of the Credit reserve 
land 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


